Paving Bid Request
The Town of Dover is seeking bids for the 2022 paving season.  Bids must be received by 4pm on April 29, 2022 to be awarded at the May 3rd Select Board meeting.  A full description of the project can be found on the Dover town website at: https://www.doververmont.com/highwayandtransferstation/page/2022-paving-bid-request-proposals. Questions can be addressed to Road Commissioner, Travis Briggs at 802-464-2000 or 802-430-3024.



